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General Meeting Attendees (17): Chakoma Tahuri, Joanne Graff, Nasdina Heithoff, Mary Liz Jones, 
Brandon Frasier, Cheryl Mulvihill, Stephany Galbreaith, Larry Lim, Larry Kelley, Jim Flecker, Ann Pardew-
Peck, Nichole Herold, Audrey Tramp, Kristi Lampe, Kendall Nagy, Ryan Griffeth, Kamie (Dr. Griffeth’s 
assistant) 
 
General Meeting 5:00pm: 

1. Welcome / Introduction: Cheryl Mulvihill 
2. Approval of March Meeting Minutes: Cheryl Mulvihill 

a.  Motion by Joanne Graff. Second by Nasdina. All approved. 

3. Update from Larry Lim: 

a. Met with Dr. Grant for the Second Glance Program. Looking into having a “cap” on the 

funding of new teeth. Most likely around $1500. Also looking into having a few more 

doctors participate as this is a lot of work for one dentist. Looking at what kind of 

advertising approach would be appropriate for this. In addition, not taking the “before” 

and “after” photos. 

4.  “Did You Know?”  

a. Survey of options for the utility insert “Did You Know”. Rate them from 1-10. Top 

selections will be used. 

b. Larry Lim: Alternative to this would be a digital media campaign… $500 a whole year we 

could do a digital media campaign for varying. Larry will look into this further and send 

Kendall details before August MADC meeting 

5. Guest Speaker: Dr Griffeth, Alternatives to RX Medications 

a. See attached PowerPoint 

6. Member Updates: 

a. Kendall Nagy: Met with West Ada School District, discussing future collaboration and 

curriculum. Discussion on current drug trends  

b. Ann Pardew-Peck: Working with teachers at Elementary Schools & U of I; met with the 

Director for the living campus discussing current drug issues on campus. Also sharing the 

“18 and ID” booklet; legal ramifications once you turn 18 

c. Nasdina Heithoff: Been very busy with kids, but will be participating in the future 

d. Mary Liz Jones: New but working on social media for MADC. Went to the Peer to Peer 

training. Would like to work with Ann Pardew on her efforts with Elementary Schools 

e. Joanne Graff: Retiring after 39 years of service. Tobacco cessation classes are free to the 

community. Partnered with West Ada to have youth policy violators attend the Tobacco 

cessation classes. Just received FY17 grant funding for these efforts 



 

The Meridian Anti-Drug Coalition’s mission is to strengthen our community 
through substance abuse prevention. 

 
 

f. Nichole Herold: Agrees that many need some form of pain management; many within 

Recovery 4 Life are needing recovery due to an original broken limb, being prescribed 

opioids 

Meeting Adjourned at 5:00pm 

 


